
Council Order: 2023-043   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

July 10, 2023 

Transfer of ARPA Revenue Loss Funds  

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $7,500 from the ARPA Coronavirus 

State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds Revenue Loss for HVAC-related purchases, 

improvements, installation, and other related services. 

Explanation: The Town ordered replacement parts for the AC system at the library in May. The 

parts are still not in from the manufacturer. The library had been using two home windowless 

AC units but they were not powerful enough to provide any substantial relief. We are now 

renting three commercial AC units for the library. We are taking the other units from the library 

and utilizing them at the Town Hall for the Finance and Building/Planning areas as the Town 

Hall AC unit is having issues in one section of the building. 

 


